
Brief Notes of the Winthorpe Tennis Club AGM held virtually on 12 May 2020 

 

Due to the national situation with respect to Corona virus the AGM was held by correspondence.  

The Chairmanship passed to Jonny Powell .All other  Committee members agreed to re-election. 
Andy Leary is the Parish Council Representative on the Committee. 

Fund balance held at 31 March 2020 was £4102.37. These funds are held within the Parish Council 
bank account and reported publicly through the Parish Council meetings. 

Changes have been reported to the Parish Council at its meeting held by zoom on 21 May. 

 

 

 

A. Leary 

20 May 2020 


